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September 27, 2000 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

FROM: DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CIBULA> 1 M.L. 
RE: DOCKET NO. 001234-WS APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT OF 

CERTIFICATE NOS. 236-W AND 179-S TO EXTEND SERVICE AREA 
IN NASSAU COUNTY BY UNITED WATER FLORIDA INC. 

Please place the attached letter dated September 22, 2000 in 
the above-referenced docket file. Also, please indicate in CMS 
that this document is a "letter from Robert F. Ellis" instead of 
using the generic label, "attachment." 

SMC/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Rieger) 
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Robert F. Ellls 
1819 Chester Road 
Yulee, FL 32097 

September 22,2000 

(904) 321-1310 

Dlvlslon of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

ATTN: Samantha M. Clbula, Senior Attorney 

Subjact: Sewer Connection for "Lighthouse Pointe" (RE: Docket number 
001234-WS) 

Appreclate your timely reply and Informatlon concerning this matter, to the effect 
that there is no statutory requirement for me to hook up to  this sewage line, and 
therefore (essentially) no basis for the references to  proposed charges cited In the 
advertisement. 

Based on your Informatlon, I have decided that unless I receive contradlbory 
information, I have no intention to persue a hearing on this issue. Thank you 
again for your informatlon and assistance. 


